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Dear Chair Dembrow,

Rural Oregon cannot afford this type of tax on our livelihoods.  We are just now finding out how the CAT tax is
going to cut into our already slim profits.  Please I urge you DO NOT Support this crazy idea!  Oregon is becoming
so difficult to make a decent living for the vast majority.  Thank you

Sincerely,

Anne Parkhurst
18195 N Bank Rd
Roseburg, OR 97470
ryan6081@msn.com


